= The PREP Societ
g REP Classic

2004 — 12 Avenue NW
Calgary, AB, Canada

T2N 1J7

; ; Tel: 403-282-5011
SilentAuction Request admin@prepsociety.ca
Attention: Business Owner/Manager www.prepsociety.ca

www.prepsociety.ca/golf
Dear Siror Madam,

My name is Chris Jost, and | am the Manager of Fund Development and Events for The PREP Society. Our team
works hard to support families caring for children with Down Syndrome and to achieve and raise awareness
of our vision of inclusion for all. You are likely to be presented this letter by one of our supported families or a
volunteer that frequents your business. We hope that your company is willing and able to support us. We thank
you for this opportunity to invite you to be involved.

We are deeply committed to fostering inclusion for individuals with Down syndrome, their families, and our
broader community. At The PREP Society, we firmly believe in every individual's potential and right to equitable
and inclusive opportunities. We champion this belief by offering essential information, valuable resources, and
tailored skills training. Our purpose goes beyond basic support; we aim to break down barriers and open doors for
expansive inclusion.

Our team is planning the post-pandemic return of our annual golf event, and we are excited. The PREP Classic -
Golf for Good event will be held June 10 at The Hamptons Golf Club. The day will start with lunch, followed by 18
holes of golf, a dinner, a reception and a silent auction. By May 31, we hope to have our silent auction finalized.
The proceeds of this event will increase available programming and supports to our community. To make this
eventasuccess, we need the business community's support; we are asking for your help.

As abusiness in Calgary, you know how costly operations can be. As a registered non-profit, we face similar
challenges. Are you willing and able to donate a product or service to help our cause? If so, it would be very much
appreciated. We'd happily recognize your donation and business to show how much we appreciate your support.

The PREP Society would also love to have you at the event! Registration and sponsorship information can be
found at www.prepsociety.ca/golf, or you can reach out to me by email. The silent auction donation form is also at
the address, and a volunteer would be happy to pick up your gift.

We would be happy to provide more information about how you can support our
work at The PREP Society. Please don't hesitate to contact me at
cjost@prepsociety.ca

Hope to talk soon,
20 &g

Chris Jost
Manager, Fund Development and Events
The PREP Society

"*..Inclusion for Life




	Page 1

